
              
 

Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 
The parents using School Transport are requested to download the “Letstrack” Application from 

the Play Store (Link:- https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.pb.letstrakpro). Once 

you have downloaded the Application in your mobile, it will help you track the bus your ward is 

travelling on.  

You are also requested to enter your registered mobile number (through which you are login in 

the Letstrack application) in the Google form given below:-  
 

https://forms.gle/PMXzMVTNNCw5WEKT6 
 

 

Thanking you 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0060 

23rd August, 2023 
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